Cross Deep Surgery

Consent for Childhood Immunisations

Dear Parents

Before any immunisation can be given to your child we have to obtain your informed consent. This means that we will explain what the immunisation is for, explain all the side effects and what action we suggest you take should your child have any of the side effects, and then ask your permission to give the immunisation.

The only people that can give consent for your child to have an immunisation are the Mother and the Father (but only if his name appears on the birth certificate). Obviously it would not be practical for us to ask to see a copy of your child's birth certificate if Dad brings her/ him for an immunisation so we have devised the Performa below. Please keep this with your red book and if anyone but Mum brings your baby for immunisation please complete the form below. It can also be used if Grandparents or Nannies bring your child.

Thank you	
Jenny, Janet and Gail	
Practice Nurses at Cross Deep Surgery	
Date	
I hereby give permission for my child	
To have the following immunisation (please initial)	
Diphtheria, tetanus, polio, pertusis and Hib, and Pneumococcal (PCV)	
Diphtheria, tetanus, polio, pertusis and Hib, and Men C	
Diphtheria, tetanus, polio, pertusis and Hib, Men C and PCV	
Men C and Hib combined	
Measles, Mumps and Rubella (combined) and PCV	
Measles, Mumps and Rubella (booster)	
Preschool booster (Diphtheria, tetanus, pertusis and polio)	